From: Sibford Ferris Parish Clerk [mailto:sibfordferrisparishclerk@gmail.com] 
Sent: 16 July 2018 23:29
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation Comments.

Dear Sir,

[bookmark: _GoBack]18/00164/TCA Holmby House, Sibford Ferris.
2. The Parish Council has no further comments or observations 
regarding the above notice,


Thank you,
Graham Beacham
Clerk.


